
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 22nd September 2022                                                                                 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

YEAR 4 – RAINFOREST EXPERIENCE  

At BPS, we try and plan exciting and engaging trips that will enhance the children’s learning about a 

topic. Sometimes there are topics which can prove a little tricky when trying to find an educational 

visit – our Rainforest topic is a prime example! 

Although it is not possible to take our Year 4s to the Rainforest, we have found the next best thing!  

Prime VR are going to come to school on Wednesday 9th November to deliver an awe-inspiring, 

virtual reality workshop on the Rainforests. Year 4 will be ‘transported’ to the different layers of the 

rainforest where they will fly above the emergent layer and then loiter with the creepy crawlies on 

the forest floor.  

This exciting 360  ̊VR workshop will take place at school, during the school day. The cost for each 

child is £3.70.  We understand that finances and budgets are tight at the moment and we would not 

ask parents to contribute to a school experience that we didn’t think was incredibly beneficial for the 

children. The payment would not be required until Friday 4th November.  

Please follow the link below which will take you to our Promise to Pay survey. The visit will not be 

available on ParentPay until we have received a response from all parents and can therefore 

calculate whether we are able to continue with the activity. Please respond to the survey by Friday 

30th September.  

                 https://forms.office.com/r/n9eNhjPcn6 

If you have any questions about the visit, please do get in touch and we’ll hopefully be in touch soon 

with further details of this exciting opportunity!   

Many thanks, 

Year 4 Team         
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